Special arrangement for service of the
Independent Checking Unit and Appeal
Panel (Housing)

To implement Government's announcement on the special work arrangement
for Government departments starting from tomorrow (January 29) until February
2, a spokesman for the Transport and Housing Bureau said today (January 28)
that service of the Independent Checking Unit under the Permanent Secretary
for Housing and Transport (Housing) for processing building plan applications
and other applications relating to building control under the Building
Ordinance will be suspended during the above-mentioned period.

Furthermore, appeal hearings on the termination of tenancy agreement
scheduled on 30 and 31 January 2020 will be re-scheduled. Secretariat of the
Appeal Panel (Housing) will inform the concerned parties separately.
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